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- APPROVED

TO: Ross Campbell
Chief Procurement Officer

FROM: Barton Norfleet, Director of Procurement

Date: / 3/ 4/4?

DATE: December 14, 2023

SUBJECT: Attenuator Parts Contract

The Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) Procurement Division is in the process of developing a
formal bid for an agency contract for attenuator parts.

The parts that are listed in this contract are for attenuators on state-maintained interstates, highways, and roads.
The installation of the attenuators was part of letting projects done by MDOT.

We request permission to advertise for these items using the brand or model names of the attenuator and the
part numbers that are listed on the attached pricing page. These band name parts are required because they must
be compatible with the original attenuators. These are the only parts that will return the damaged attenuator to
its original functionality.

Should you need additional information please feel free to contact me at 601-359-7300.

Sincerely,

MDOT Procurement Division

Cec: Lisa Hancock, MDOT Deputy Executive Director/Administration
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